
 

District Mission 
The primary mission and vision of Priority 
Charter Schools is to implement a public 
charter school in partnership with parents 
and the community that offers a 
multicultural, safe and friendly environment 
in which students can successfully learn basic 
skills and core academic content, develop and 
demonstrate their special talents and gifts, 
and develop social competencies that 
demonstrate citizenship and character. 

 
 
Cove’s Mission 

Cove Charter Academy’s mission is to provide 
quality personalized education for the whole 
child, so that every student graduates with 
the tools needed to reach their full potential. 
 

Cove’s Vision 

The vision of Cove Charter Academy is to 
build strong, positive connections with 
students so they can achieve independence, 
confidence, and academic knowledge.  CCA 
believes in providing students with 
opportunities to learn, grow, and attain 
success as critical thinkers and problem 
solvers.  CCA believes in a trusting, caring 
environment where students are honored 
and respected, they will know how and 
understand how to be successful in a global 
society. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COVE CHARTER 

ACADEMY 

SCHOOL  

FAMILY 

STUDENT 

COMPACT 

WHAT IS A SCHOOL 

COMPACT? 

A school compact is a written agreement 

between a school, its parents and students.  

The compact provides strategies to help 

support students’ success in school.  This 

compact outlines what each stakeholder can do 

to assist in making a connection for the student 

between home and school. 

 

Cove Charter Academy staff, along with parents 

and students, developed this compact.  

Feedback from surveys, input at meetings, and 

an evaluation of current parent involvement 

practices were considered.  Meetings are held 

each year to review the Compact and make 

necessary changes.  Parents are welcomed to 

contribute comments at any time. 

 

Cher Nickerson 
Principal 

cnickerson@prioritycharterschools.org 
 

Michelle Kelsay 
Assistant Principal 

mikelsay@prioritycharterschools.org 
 

Dr. Scott Moger 
Superintendent 

mailto:cnickerson@prioritycharterschools.org
mailto:rbarreto@prioritycharterschools.org


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Family/Parent Accountability 

Pledge 

We, As Parents, Will Support Our 

Student’s Learning By: 

 Show respect and support for my 

child, the staff, and the school 

 Support the school/district homework, 

discipline, and attendance policies 

 Talk with my child about his/her 

activities, and check his/her 

planner/folder on a regular basis 

 Encouraging my child to read at home 

and to apply their learning to everyday 

life 

 Attend Back-to-School Night, Parent-

Teacher Conferences, Open House and 

other school events 

 Encourage my child to report incidents 

of bullying, harassment, and 

intimidation 

 Encourage my child to become 

involved in school and/or community 

activities 

 Support the school in developing 

positive, lifelong behaviors in my child 

Student Accountability 

Pledge 

We, As Students, Will Share 

The Responsibility To 

Achieve In School And In 

Life.  I will: 

 
 Follow all Cove Charter Academy rules 

and expectations 

 Show respect for myself, my school, 

and other people 

 Attend school, every day, on time, 

prepared with my supplies and 

homework 

 Respect the rights of others to learn 

without disruption 

 Believe that I can learn and achieve at 

high levels by always doing my best 

work and participating in class in a 

positive manner 

 Help stop bullying, harassment, and 

intimidation by reporting any incident 

I witness 

 

School Accountability 

Pledge 

Cove Charter Academy 

will: 

 Provide a safe and supportive 

learning environment 

 Enforce the polices and 

expectations of Cove Charter 

Academy 

 Respect and value the uniqueness 

of each child 

 Provide parents with reasonable 

access to staff 

 Provide parents with frequent 

reports on their children’s progress 

 Assure every student access to 

quality learning experiences 

 Assure that the Cove staff 

communicates clear expectations 

for performance to both students 

and parents 

 


